
From: Mishaan, Jessica <Jessica.Mishaan@vermont.gov>  
Sent: Monday, August 19, 2024 3:41 PM 
To: Aisling Hennessy > 
Subject: RE: your public records request 

 
Aisling, 
 
The Attorney General’s Office is not the custodian of the records you seek.  Please contact the VT State 
Police directly via this link:  https://vsp.vermont.gov/public/recordrequests 
 
Thank you, 
Jessica 

 




